
 

 

 
October 29, 2013 
Kenita Gibbins - your Co-district Lay Leader serving with Curtis Gay 
kenital@comcast.net 
303-399-2119 
 
Dear Friends of the Metro District, 
 It is time to consider the one among us who is a Quiet Disciple.  This 
person quietly, selflessly and continually offers service to his/her church.  
We will honor your Quiet Disciple at the Metro Annual District Celebration 
on February 22, 2014.  First United Methodist Church of Golden is 
graciously opening their doors for our celebration.  After February 22, one 
Quiet Disciple will be chosen to represent our district at Annual Conference 
to be held in Pueblo this year.  The honor luncheon date is June 21 in 
Pueblo. 
 Please find attached the entry form.  I need your form and one picture 
of the nominee by Friday, January 17.  My email address is 
kenital@comcast.net.  I will not be able to offer you an extension, since I 
will be working with Reverend Aaron Gray on the live script and Myranda 
Hoffman on the presentation of pictures.  I must also admit I have selfish 
reasons for setting this deadline.  I will be in Kerala, India for 18 days taking 
care of my wanderlust. 
 Curtis and I look forward to seeing you at Golden First UMC on 
February 22.  You can contact me at the above phone number or email. 
 
Blessings to All, 
Kenita  
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